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After School Club ‘Friday Funhouse’ 

Our first Friday Funhouse of 2019 is going to start with a treasure 

hunt! No need to bring anything, other than the weekly subs (20p) and 

spending money if required.  

If we have enough time after our treasure hunt we will watch a bit 

of a film to rest and relax after all the searching.  

Don’t forget to book online so we know who is attending each week! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.myclothing.com/
https://www.tesco.com/help/ues-closure-faq?icid=ueslandingpage_uesclosurefaqs_linkintext
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